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Dear Applicant 

If you are looking for a role that will provide opportunities and immense reward to our pupils and 

staff but also yourself then please read on. I firmly believe that we as teachers make a difference 

to a young person’s education and their life. The vast majority of pupils only get one attempt at 

their education, and we must make it their best.  Some would say this is the challenge, this is our 

opportunity. 

The Bemrose School has gone on an incredible journey. We have risen to all of our challenges and 

we are a good school providing a strong education for our pupils. On that journey we have taken 

the staff with us. I firmly believe that they are the heart of our school and they are the characters 

that have driven our success to date.  We will always invest and nurture our staff as we do with 

our pupils. 

The school has been fortunate to have had considerable investment and renovation. This has 

protected the heritage of our 94 year old school buildings whilst bringing the learning environment 

deep into the 21st century. We recognise the power that digital innovation can bring to the 

classroom and the work of teachers and continually invest in technology to be the best we can be. 

We appreciate that our work is often pressured and we strive to consider the needs of our staff’s 

well-being in the work place and outside.  We have invested in these areas on listening to our staff 

and what they would like. Our expectations are high but equally we support our staff on their 

journey. 

As a school we work with many external agencies, providers, trainees and professionals. They all 

comment positively on the work that goes on in the school and the ethos and vision we strive to 

meet.   

If you want to be a part of our journey and a leader in the classroom and of others to be the ‘Best 

me’ they can be we welcome your application.  You are always welcome to visit the school and see 

for yourself. 

I look forward to the opportunity to meet you. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Neil Wilkinson: Executive Headteacher 


